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From Kirsten
Good Morning Holiday Marketers!
Congratulations on a fabulous opening 

weekend last week!  Reviews are that we had great 
attendance and some excellent sales volumes.

There are a lot of  things happening over the 
next 5 weeks of  markets that I wanted to draw 
your attention to:

-Group photo is scheduled for Dec. 8th at 
9:50am in the food court.  Whether you are 
selling that weekend or not, please plan on 
attending as we want all members in the picture.

-Kareng Fund is accepting donations at 
Member Services for its annual basket fundraiser 
held on Dec. 24th at noon on the main stage.  
Please donate items you think would go nicely 
in a gift basket.  This is a raffle and tickets will 
go on sale soon.  You do not need to be present 
to win.

-Kareng Fund is also accepting donations 
for its Pottery Smash fundraiser.  Please drop 
donations at Member Services as well.  This 
event will be held Dec. 23rd at 8:30 a.m.

Please do not begin load out on Sundays until 
6pm. It is part of  our rules that vendors stay 
fully operational and available to sell until 6pm. 
If  you need to leave because of  an emergency, 
please notify Member Services before you begin 
loading out. We understand emergencies happen, 
but it is bad for the market when vendors leave 
before 6pm.

On Sundays, if  you need help loading out, 
there is a list in Member Services that you can 
put your name on and we will assign crew to 
assist you. You will be helped in the order in 
which your name appears on the list.

The Board of  Director Candidate Statements 
are in and you will have 5 candidates to choose 
from. They are:

Linda Lamb, #458-210-5781
Tym Mazet, Booth #165
Ritta Dreier, Booth #F15
Colleen Bauman, Booth #F16
Anna Lawrence, Booth #225
Please take a moment to meet these individuals 

before voting. The election is Dec. 8th-9th.  Ballots 
can be picked up and dropped off  at Member 
Services. If  you are unable to vote that weekend, 
you can absentee vote by picking up a ballot 
beginning Nov. 23rd at Member Services. It can 
be dropped off  at the Market office or any time 
before Dec. 9th at 5pm at Member Services.

Thanks to all of  you for making opening 
weekend a success. This weekend will be busy 
and I wish you all a happy and prosperous 
weekend!

Happy Selling!
Kirsten
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Office Schedule
The Saturday Market office will be open 

Wednesday, Thursday, & Friday from 10am-
4pm next week. We will be open in Member 
Services from 9am-7pm on Saturday and 
Sunday. 

The Events Center will be open from 
12pm-7pm on Friday, Nov. 30th for set up.

M.V.P. Message
Member. Volunteer. Partner.

For years, I avoided the first weekend of  Holiday 
Market. Then about 10 years ago I tried it. Two 
things happened: one, I made a respectable amount 
of  money, and two, those that didn't buy took a 
card and returned to buy later.

During these last 10 years I learned that the first 
weekend was not only lucrative, but also helped 
the public find me later. It frequently paid for 
most, if  not all, my booth fees. So next year, give 
it a try. If  not, I will gladly make that sale for you. 

Willy Gibboney
White Raven Art Works

Holiday Market Space: Gnome Alley #195

If you would like to submit an article for the M.V.P. 
Message column, please submit it via email to info@
eugenesaturdaymarket.org by noon each Thursday.

Remove Tape, Pretty Please
If  you are in the same space for the entire show, 

help us out and pull your tape off  the floor once 
you are sure you are in the right location. At the end 
of  the Holiday Market, we are required to pull all 
the tape off  of  the floor and tape that has been in 
place for six weeks can be kind of  hard to remove. 
Thanks for your help!

Important Parking Info
Park your vehicle in the parking lot behind 

the building. The front parking lot is for custom-
ers. Don't park in assigned handicapped spaces. 
Don’t leave anything in your car, thefts happen.

Here Only This Weekend?
Remember to let your customers know if  

this is your only weekend selling, or if  you are 
not coming back until the last three days. Many 
folks assume that everyone is here all the time 
and will come looking for you later, so capture 
those sales today! 

Posters, Biz Cards,Guidebooks
Holiday Market posters, business cards and 

Guidebooks are all available in Member Services. 
Feel free to grab some and help spread the word.  
Include a HM business card with each purchase 
so folks who might receive your item as a gift 
know it’s handcrafted!

Credit Card Transactions
We are pleased to provide the service of  

credit card transactions to facilitate your sales. 
We take Visa, Mastercard, American Express 
and Discover. There are full instruction and 
Visa slips for your use in the Member Servic-
es. Complete the form with your full first and 
last name, NOT your business name or your 
boothsitter’s name. In order to assist your cus-
tomer in getting back to your booth, we have 
color coded the slips to match your area of  
the room. Keep your slips each day to confirm 
that your check is correct. The checks for this 
weekend will be available in Member Services 
on Saturday, December 1st. If  you are not sell-
ing next weekend, we will mail your checks to 
the address we have on file for you.  Checks 
will be ready to pick up by Thursday, Nov. 29th.

MARKETPLACE • COMMUNITY • CELEBRATION

Beware of Counterfeit Money
We handle a lot of  cash at Holiday Mar-
ket. Right now, we don't have any reports 
of  counterfeit money in our area; however, 
you should always be on the lookout for 
fake money. Here are some tips:
1. Hold the bill up to the light. Check for 
a holograph of  the face on the bill plus the 
thin vertical strip containing the denomina-
tion. Also, make sure the watermark can be 
seen on both sides of  the bill. There is a se-
curity thread imbedded from top to bottom 
on the face of  the bill. 
2. Color-shifting ink: If  you hold the new 
series bill (except the $5 note) and tilt it back 
and forth, please observe the numeral in the 
lower right hand corner as its color shifts 
from green to black and back.
3.Comparison: Test the feel and texture 
of  the paper with other bills you know are 
authentic.
Feel free to ask your neighbors or come to 
Member Services if  you are given a ques-
tionable bill.

Stock Must Be Removed
Remember that all stock must be removed 
from your booth by 8pm on Sunday night. 
If  you are selling next weekend, your booth 
structure and furniture may stay.
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UnClassifieds
To place your free unclassified, bring it to 
the info booth by the end of the day, to the 
office by Thursday at noon, or e-mail info@
eugenesaturdaymarket.org with “NEWSLETTER” 
in the subject.
Do you still need to do your work task? I can help! I’ll 
do your work task for $20, leaving you up by $5. My 
available time slots are filling up quickly, so contact 
me at tarotbyesther@gmail.com before the Black 
Friday weekend, or text me at 210-385-5979 during 
market hours. (I only get service when I’m in town.) 
Need a booth sitter, or a gofer/runner? $5 per 30 min-
utes of  booth sitting. Email me ahead of  the market 
weekend, or text me at the show to make arrange-
ments! Would you like someone else to stand in line 
in the food court for you? If  scheduling allows, I’ll be 
happy to bring you food! $3.00  References available! 
My name is Esther Reese. (11/23)
BOHO BOTO is seeking a Eugene centrally located 
shop &/or drop site for customers to scoop their 
herbal goodies as I live in Cottage Grove. If  inter-
ested or have a contact/lead, please see Ryan in booth 
16 Aurora Blvd or bohoboto@gmail.com  ~ thank 
u much (11/23)
Experienced Housesitter/Animal Care Person available Nov. 
17 through Nov. 30. Call -no text- 503-374-2149 (11/17)
I am looking for a vendor who is willing to share their 
space with me for any or all weekends at the Holiday 
Market. I would be willing to run the booth by myself  
during the event. Or, if  anybody has an emergency 
and cannot set up for a weekend, I can take the space 
with very little notice. My phone number is 541-272-
7812 (cell), or 541-444-1297 (home). My email is 
anja@q.com. (11/10)
The ToolBox Project is a tool lending library serving 
the Eugene-Springfield area by providing members 
with low-cost access to a wide variety of  building, car-
pentry, and garden tools. Hand tools are free to mem-
bers and power tools cost $3-$10/week to borrow. 
Located at 2235 Adams Street, the ToolBox Library 
is open Tuesday and Thursday evenings and Saturday 
mornings. https://www.eugenetoolboxproject.org/ (11/10)

The Market 
Corner
Wishing a Happy November 

belated birthday to cat artist Leslie Newcomer 
on Nov. 17th. Happy birthday to sun catcher 
maker Annee Cook and t-shirt artist Maia 
Bowers on Monday, wire wrap artist Minako 
Frye on Wednesday, author Jennifer Chambers 
on Friday!
A very happy birthday to you all. We hope this is your 
best year yet!

On the Market Stage

Committee Meetings 
Board Meeting
Weds., December 5th - 5:30-7:30PM
Board of  Directors Election
Saturday and Sunday, December 8-9, 2018
All meetings take place at the Market Office

All are welcome!

sales, O sales, sales I hope! 
Ancient Market incantation (Nov 3.1973) 

THE SATURDAY MARKET
BOARD OF DIRECTORS AND OFFICERS

Chairperson - Giorgi DiCarlo 
Vice Chairperson - Kate White Horse

Secretary - Diane McWhorter  
Treasurer - Tym Mazet

Rachell Coe, Ritta Dreier, Julia Garretson, 
Jaimee Gentile, Eli Mazet, Chuck Roehrich

Teresa Pitzer, Kate White Horse,
Standards Committee Co-Chairs

Teresa Pitzer, Jaimee Gentile 
Food Committee Co-Chairs

Colleen Bauman, Janet Rosenberg 
Holiday Market Committee Co-Chairs
Colleen Bauman, Paula Marie Gourley
Sustainability Committee Co-Chairs

Elise Corin, Julia Garretson
General Manager - Kirsten Bolton

Asst. Mngr/Site Ops Supervisor- JJ Hendrix
Marketing - Vanessa Roy

Membership Services - AJ Jackson
Stage Manager - Jimmy Haggard

Crew Lead - Dave Welch
Site-Member Liaison - Zora Parker

E-mail - info@eugenesaturdaymarket.org
Office Hours: Wednesday-Friday, 10am-

Weather 

Friday Nov. 23
10:30 AM  O'Carolan's Consort 

Harp Tunes
11:30 AM  Erich Nicholson 

Fresh Folk
12:30 PM  Rudolf Korv 

Singer/Songwriter
1:30 PM  David Helfand & Chad Marks-Fife

Vibrant Ethereal Music
3:00 PM  Sun Bossa

Brazilian Bossa Nova
4:45 PM  Robert Blair & The Atmospheres

Blues with Soul

In Holiday Hall
10:30 AM  David W. Rogers

Classical Guitar Modern Master
2:30 PM  Jerry Zybach

Acoustic Blues

Saturday Nov. 24
10:30 AM  Joshua Caraco 

African Kora - Traditional Mandique & 
Motown Classics

11:30 AM  EffinJay 
Alternative Acoustic Rock

12:30 PM  Simple Harmonies 
Eclectic Oldies, Folk & Americana

1:30 PM  Kef
Balkan Dance Music - Brass Ensemble

3:00 PM  Gerry Rempel Jazz Syndicate
Jazz Fusion

4:45 PM  Peter Wilde Band
Original Folk Songs

In Holiday Hall
10:30 AM  Chip Cohen

Dr. Horsehair Himself
2:30 PM  Natty O' (Jerry Leff)

Blues & Americana

Sunday Nov. 25
10:30 AM  Ricardo Cardenas 

Classical Guitar
11:30 AM  Singing Heart 

Songs of Joy - Choir
12:30 PM  Edson Oliveira 

Brazilian Bossa Nova
1:30 PM  Eugene Peace Choir

Community Choir - Songs of Peace & Justice
3:00 PM  Lloyd Tolbert Band

Good Ol' Blues
4:45 PM Ramblin' Robert & The McKenzie 

Drifters
Bluegrass

In Holiday Hall
10:30 AM  Edson Oliveira 

Brazilian Bossa Nova
2:30 PM  David Rogers

Songs of the New West & Classical Guitar
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Food Court Specials!
RENAISSANCE PIZZA's November special is 
our Fig, Filbert and Chèvre Pizza, with organic 
Black Mission Figs, organic toasted Filberts and 
Chèvre Goat Cheese, topped with fresh organic 
wild Arugula! Sunday brunch is where you'll find 
our Breakfast Pizza, with Rosemary Roasted Red 
Potatoes, Scrambled Eggs and Tillamook Ched-
dar Cheese, with optional side of  crisp thick-cut 
Bacon too!
BANGKOK GRILL's November special is 
Thai Green Curry! It's coconut green curry 
with tofu*, carrots*, green beans*, and bam-
boo shoots. Served with steamed rice. Vegan 
and gluten free.   *organic. Plus, Pa Ram Long 
Song (Swimming Prince)!
RITTA'S BURRITOS' November's special 
is Red Pepper Pesto with Roasted Red Pota-
toes and Spinach Queso-Melt featuring Rit-
ta's red pepper pesto and slices of  roasted 
red potatoes layered with fresh spinach, jack 
and cheddar cheese. All grilled between two 
tortillas and served with salsa, sour cream 
and tortilla chips.
DANA'S CHEESECAKE BAKERY'S 
weekly special is Lemon Cheesecake!

Dress Up Days!
Fri. Nov. 23rd: Black & White Day 

Sat. Nov. 24th: All That Glitters 
Sun.. Nov. 25th: Velvet Day

Sat. Dec. 1st: Mythical/Fantasy Day 
Sun. Dec. 2nd: Wild Wild West
Sat. Dec. 8th: Leopard Colony

Sun. Dec. 9th: Things with Wings
Sat. Dec. 15th: Holidays in the Tropics

Sun. Dec. 16th: Purple Day
Sat. Dec. 22nd: Seasonal Solstice

Sun. Dec. 23rd: Holiday/Festive Day 
Mon. Dec. 24th: Pajama/Ugly Sweater Day

What weather?

Remembering Alice and Floyd Carter
Alice M. Carter; June 9, 1951 - Oct. 7, 2018, 67.   
Floyd L. Carter, June 27, 1942 - Feb. 23, 2010, 67.  

Floyd and Alice Carter. owners of  Floyd's 
Woodworking, were long time members of  the 
Eugene Saturday and Holiday Markets, from the 
mid 1980s to about 2006. They were well known 
for their oak CD and cassette holders, as well as 
earring holders, wall mount coat and towel bars, 
ball massager, and many other useful quality oak 
products. They were a very outgoing couple and 
befriended most members for almost 20 years, 
some of  the true pioneers of  the market. They 
are still loved and will be missed by all that knew 
them.  A service is planned for both at the Fir 
Lawn Lutheran Church in Sweet Home, on Sun-
day December 16, at 2:00pm.

Marcus Martin
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